
From:   Terry Stripsky   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   July 07, 2009

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0315-EX-ST-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young, we have up dated the spread sheet to include the calculations for 1227.6MHz,
and changed the power to the values reflected in the spreadsheet.
thank-you for your attention.

Philip Cheung
On Behalf of GDAIS


